
Subject: [EXTERNAL] CAC - Resignation 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
I am writing to inform the CAC and committee of my resignation from CAC effective 
June 1, 2021.  This was a touch decision but I have as of June 15th moved from London 
and into Elgin county.  
 
I have taken a lot from the experience and have enjoyed my time on the committee. 
This has been a great experience and have enjoyed the support of staff and seeing the 
progress on cycling in the city of London. I think there is still a lot to be done and look 
forward to keeping up on the progress as I will still be commuting by bike to London 
down town and will remain active in the cycling scene.  
 
Thank you very much to council for this opportunity and members of the CAC.  
 
Chris Pollett 
 


